

Herrick Primary School Lockerbie Avenue, Leicester. LE4 7NJ Telephone: 0116 266 5656

E-mail: office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk Website: www.herrick.leicester.sch.uk

Chair of Governors - Mr S Martin

31 January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

## Informal meeting invitation

We would like to invite you to join us for an informal meeting to discuss any questions you may have regarding the curriculum your child is being taught, the organisation of the school, or any other issues you may have regarding the school itself.

We appreciate any input and suggestions you may have which you feel would add to our aim of creating a happy and safe environment for our children to enjoy their learning of both the curriculum and social skills.

The phase meetings will be held on the following dates - 2.30 - 3.10pm

Nursery and Reception
Year 1 and Year 2
Year 3 and Year 4
Year 5 and Year 6
Tuesday 7 February
Thursday 2 February
Thursday 2 March

Light refreshments will be served. We look forward to you joining us.

Kind regards.

U Patel

Headteacher